
   

 

Contact information: Headteacher – Mrs Hassan. School Office Manager – Mrs Crompton. 

Telephone – 01942 724820    E-Mail – enquiries@.saintoswalds.wigan.sch.uk 

GET IN THE FESTIVE SPIRIT – 

CHRISTMAS CONCERTS 

AVAILABLE TONIGHT 

This week, we have filmed all of 

the children singing two 

Christmas songs for you to enjoy. 

The links for you to view these 

will be sent out tonight. Please sit 

back and enjoy the beautiful 

voices, a few little dances and 

messages of hope from each 

nest. We hope that you enjoy 

them. 

FRIDAY 18TH DECEMBER – 

PYJAMA DAY 

Next Friday, children can come 

to school wearing their PJs for 

the day. These do not have to be 

Christmas PJs as we know in 

some houses, the elves won’t 

have delivered them just yet. 

We’ll be treating our children to 

a Christmas movie, pizza and 

hot chocolate to finish the term 

off in festive style. 

CHRISTMAS DINNER DAY 

Today, the children have 

enjoyed their Christmas dinner in 

their nests with their friends.  

CHRISTMAS CARD POSTING HAS 

NOW CLOSED 

The children have been busy 

sending in Christmas cards 

throughout the last few weeks. 

They are now all being 

quarantined and will be 

distributed next week. We 

cannot accept any cards from 

children to children next week. 

WELCOME BACK MRS 

ATHERTON. GOOD LUCK MISS 

DAVIES 

We have welcomed back Mrs 

Atherton as Blackbirds’ class 

teacher, from her maternity 

leave. She has been working in 

class alongside Miss Davies the 

last couple of weeks. Miss 

Davies has secured another 

class teacher job and we wish 

her lots of luck and best wishes 

in the next exciting stage in her 

career. 

JOURNEY THROUGH ADVENT 

The children have continued to 

experience the magic of 

Advent and Christmas at 

school and have continued 

with some special daily 

activities this week. They have 

taken part in a Santa Dash 

today, they have each 

received a little candy cane 

and have made cards and 

calendars. 

CHRISTMAS MASS TIMES – 

TICKET ONLY 

Last week at Mass, Father John 

announced that masses on 

Christmas Eve and Christmas 

Day will be ticket only, due to 

restricted numbers. Tickets are 

available after Mass this week. 

This is the same at Our Lady’s 

and St. Wilfrid’s. Please see the 

Church Facebook page for 

further details of Mass times. 

 

 
 

 

WEDNESDAY WORD “ JOY “        LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER. 

OZZIE’S NEWS – 11.12.20 

 

 

 

The Ozzie’s Way 

Champions 

These children have all 

contributed towards 

making our school HAPPY 

this week. 

They all gave us a wave 

and had a clap on our 

Zoom Celebration 

Assembly this afternoon.   

Deacon Paul and Susan 

joined us too. 

 

Owlets – Bella G 

Eaglets – Emillie V 

Sparrows – Harry B 

Robins – Charlie S 

Wagtails – Summer T  

Blackbirds – Ava T 

Starlings – Lucy F 

Magpies – Joshua B 

Seagulls – Ethan C 

Owls – Ailish S 

Eagles – Ruby M 

 

MASS TIME AT ST OSWALD’S 

CHURCH  IS 11 A.M. EVERY 

SUNDAY 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


